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From: FedRedistribution - VIC

Sent: Thursday, 14 December 2017 7:47 AM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: FW: Boothby/ Kingston [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Good Morning, 

 

The Victorian Redistribution Team received the below email into the Vic Redistribution mailbox. 

 

Have a great day! 

 

Thanks 

  

VIC Redistribution Secretariat | VIC State Office 

Australian Electoral Commission 

T: 03 9285 7197  F: 02 6293 7664 

 
 

From: chris Keller   

Sent: Wednesday, 13 December 2017 9:24 PM 

To: FedRedistribution - VIC <FedRedistribution-VIC@aec.gov.au> 

Subject: Boothby/ Kingston 

 
I do not wish for the realignment of Boothby to join or incorporate Kingston. 

The reason is because Kingston is very Labour orientated and so I wish for 

them to stay separate to Boothby. 

A VERY BIG NO. 

 

Regards Chris & Bruce Keller. 
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